" LIMITED DISTRIBUTION

. Minute #1 - 1981

PRODUCT SAFETY SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING

FEBRUARY 3, 1931

Present:
Subcommittee Others
J. P. Glas, Chairman J. H. Chisnall
B. K. Daubenspeck, Secretary P. H. Holmberg
E. Hooton, Jr. E. 8. McCawley
E. G. Larson J. E. Preiser
R. A. Partnoy T. W. Rawson

R. B. Sperling

3200 guns and replacement hammers. They reported that all
of the hammers purchased as parts have been removed from
service and that 120 guns, representing 39% of the total,
have been returned for correction. Marketing plans a further

recall effort in March, 1981, when a second registered mail

message will be sent. Results of the recall will then be

reported.
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